Out of School Time Asking Parents for Materials Letter
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[Your After-School Program Letterhead]
[Date]
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,
As part of our ongoing efforts to provide enriching and innovative learning experiences for your children, we are excited that your child will become an inventor and problem solver through our new Invention Program. In order to make this program a success, we are reaching out to our wonderful community for support.
The Invention Program aims to inspire creativity, critical thinking, and problem-solving skills in our youth through hands-on projects and exploratory learning experiences. One of the key components of this program is providing students with access to a wide range of materials and resources to bring their ideas to life.
We are kindly asking for donations of recycled or reusable materials that can be used in invention projects. These materials can include (but are not limited to):
· Cardboard of any kind (Amazon boxes, cereal boxes, food boxes)
· Soda bottles of any size (for plastic)
· Fabric, felt
· Buttons
· Velcro
· Tape
· Cardboard rolls (toilet paper and paper towels)
· Toothpicks (families usually have way more than they need)
· Aluminum foil
· Popsicle sticks (especially when the warmer weather comes)
· Coffee filters
· Plastic cups and straws from fast food trips
· Old Tupperware containers or containers from ordering out
· LEGO bricks, old connecting toys, wooden blocks they do not use in the family anymore
· Paper clips of all sizes
· Binder clips of all sizes
· Paint supplies
· Yarn and string
· Fabric
· Batteries
· PVC piping
· Old electronic devices that no one uses – their parts could be repurposed

By repurposing and recycling these materials, we can not only reduce waste but also provide our inventors with the raw materials they need to unleash their creativity and imagination.
If you have any of the above materials lying around your home or workplace that you would be willing to donate, we would be incredibly grateful for your contribution. Donated materials can be dropped off at [Location/Designated Drop-off Point] during [Drop-off Hours].
Additionally, if you have any suggestions or connections to local businesses or organizations that may be willing to donate materials or sponsor our program, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. Your support and involvement are invaluable to the success of our Invention Program, and we greatly appreciate your generosity.
Thank you for your consideration and support. Together, we can inspire the next generation of innovators and problem-solvers through the power of invention education.
If you have any questions or would like more information about our Invention Program, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information].
 
Sincerely,
 
[Your Name]
[Your Title/Position]
[Your After-School Program Name]
[Contact Information]
 
 


